
May 2024 MISSION REPORT

Light of Grace Baptist Mission has been very busy this 
May! The Lord has blessed us with with many visitors. 
We have had 2 Salvations at the Field and 4 at the 
Church! We are still averaging 60-100 in the Field, 
12-20 at week day morning classes and around 30 at 
Church on Sundays! We also had 2 rededications in May 
We are hoping to have some Baptisms soon!

Mike with Springer Missionary Baptist our Sponsoring Mike with Springer Missionary Baptist our Sponsoring 
Church came out at the end of May to set up a camera so 
you will be able to view our Sunday Sermons on Youtube 
and Facebook! Scan the QR code on the back to watch!

We took the bus to Lone Mountain Missionary Baptist 
Church with a group of the guys to enjoy their 
Wednesday Evening Service and Pastor Craig treated Wednesday Evening Service and Pastor Craig treated 
them to ice cream after! Please pray that we are able to 
fix the air conditioner in the bus soon to keep everyone 
safe in the Las Vegas heat!

Mike and Erica with the Macedonian Missionary 
Services delivered our 3rd camper at the start of May! Services delivered our 3rd camper at the start of May! 
Theodore was bleesed to start a new full time job and 
move into it shortly after! Pastor Craig bought him a bike 
to ride to work and he is doing great! We now have all 3 
campers in the work program full with wonderful souls 
that love the Lord and are working hard to get back on 
their feet!


